
 House     Transportation     Committee 

 Chairperson     and     Committee     Members 

 HB     1316     Support 

 The     Downtown     Business     Association     of     Bismarck     represents     over     200     members     with     9,000     employees     in 

 North     Dakota’s     second     largest     employment     district. 

 We     encourage     your     support     of     HB     1316     to     add     “autocycle”     into     state     statute     to     allow     for     private 

 businesses     to     operate     “pedal     pubs”     under     similar     circumstances     as     other     similar     businesses. 

 Our     Bismarck     community     has     had     interest     from     several     private     operators     and     this     bill     would     allow     those 

 businesses     to     operate,     pay     taxes     and     contribute     to     the     tourism,     recreation     and     small     business 

 communities     in     North     Dakota.     It     also     allows     for     the     regulation     and     safe     operation     of     such     a     business     or 

 activity     of     a     current     business. 

 We     encourage     your     DO     PASS     vote     on     HB     1316 

 Sincerely, 

 Kate     Herzog,     COO 

 Chief     Operating     Officer 

 Downtown     Business     Association     of     Bismarck 

 President 

 Downtown     Bismarck     Community     Foundation 


